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Notice on Booking Classes Alignment 

 

Effective January 19, 2022, we will make further adjustments to our economy class 

cabin to align with our Joint Venture and Star Alliance partner United Airlines. G booking 

class will move to our lowest selling economy cabin retail fare. Fare filing has been 

adjusted to reflect new booking classes effective January 19, 2022.  

  

Please forward this bulletin to your concerned business partner. Should you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Air Canada Sales Manager. 

  

We thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hong Kong Sales Office  

Email: hkg.sales@aircanada.ca 
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